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 The 2017 annual MSRT conference was another success.   The conference was held at the Doubletree Leominster and was held on Wednesday-Friday.   Our theme of "A Spectrum of Imaging Opportunities" went over very well with many interesting lectures.  There were 269/224 attendees on both days with 148/118 of them as students.  Tyler Martin, Past President of the MSRT received the Florence Wakefield Award and we gave the following scholarships:  1. Florence Wakefield – Sarah Ducott of Northern Essex Community College 2. Quarter Century Club – Andrew Girard of Quinsigamond Community College 3. Quarter Century Club – Gianna Mirabella of MCPHS 4. Donald Getty (sponsored by the 2016 NECC Graduating Class) – one time offering – Amanda Lussier of Quinsigamond Community College 5. The James Lampka Presidential Technologist Scholarship was awarded to Brenna Lapsley, former MSRT Board Member of Brigham & Womens Hospital  This year we had 8 teams competing in Buzz Bowl.   The competition was very fierce, however Brigham & Women’s dominated and they were crowned as champions.   Northern Essex Community College fought very hard as well and took second place.   Third place was taken by Middlesex Community College.   Thank you again to the Buzz Bowl Committee for their hard work before, during, and after the competition.       



 The following vendors exhibited at the conference:  1. Associated X-Ray Imaging, Corporation 1. Medical Imaging Systems 2. Northern Essex Community College 3. REGIS College 4. St. Josephs College 5. Trajecsys Corporation  The cocktail hour was held on Wednesday afternoon.  Associated X-Ray Imaging Corporation was the Silver Sponsor for the event.  The school t-shirt contest was held and Northern Essex Community College won first place for their creativity.    XRIT was a Silver Sponsor of the afternoon break on Thursday afternoon as they were unable to exhibit this year.  Supertech & Burwin Institute were sponsors for the conference & displayed there company handouts at the registration desk.  On Wednesday night, a dj entertained the crowd and allowed everyone to let loose on the dance floor.  This year’s theme was “SuperHeroes” everyone wore their favorite costume!    We would also like to once again thank all of the vendors and sponsors associated with the 2017 MSRT conference.  It was great to have you all there.  Next year’s conference committee is already working on the 2018 annual conference.  We would like to extend a big thank you to all of our MSRT members and board members for a successful conference.  We hope to see you all again next year! 


